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3 July 2025 
 
Dear Residents,  
  
Re:   Proposal for One Way Traffic on Adelaide Lane   
  

Following residents feedback, Council is proposing to 
change Adelaide Lane between Ogilvy and Church 
Streets to one-way traffic, travelling south. Feedback 
from residents cited safety concerns regarding site 
distances turning onto Ogilvy Street and width of the 
road.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Council presented a report with the proposal to the Blayney Shire Council Traffic 
Committee Meeting held 13 June 2025 and subsequently the recommendation 
was endorsed by Council at the June 2025 Ordinary Meeting.   
  
Council is now seeking comment on the proposal to implement one-way for 
Adelaide Lane between Ogilvy and Church Streets, with traffic flow in a 
southerly direction only.   

  
You can provide your feedback via the online survey via the link below or scan the 
QR Code: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/adelaidelane   
Alternatively, written submissions can be provided to Council prior to 5:00pm 
Thursday 7 August 2025.   
  
After submission have been reviewed, a further report will be presented to the 
Blayney Shire Traffic Committee Meeting to be held in September 2025 with 
implementation to occur shortly after the meeting.  
  
Should you have any further questions regarding this matter please contact me on 
(02) 6368 2104.  
  
Yours faithfully  
  
Jacob Hogan  
Director Infrastructure Services 
 

mailto:council@blayney.nsw.gov.au
http://www.blayney.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/adelaidelane

